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NOTICE

N
All  the students of Soesnel C:Q L)
semester are  hereby being notified that a/an
Pl Teacher m;[mrﬁ@[‘) program has been arranged by

E@Lu\%, ¢ lm@slw{}( s Zre @@ department(s) on
|05 /2023 (

uows,  day).

Thus, all are being requested to be present on that day and take
part enthusiastically to above mentioned program.
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Serampore Oirls’ Collene
Departments Of Biological Sciences

Report ol Parent Teacher Meeting Program 2022-23 (Even sem), 2™ Sem
Date — 18/05/2023

O I 0E Ny, 2023; the faculties of Departiments of biological sciences organized a Parent
Leacher Mecting (PTM) Program for second semester students to discuss about their
performances in carlier taken Continuous Internal Assessment and class-attendance . At very
tirst we would ke to express our sincere gratitude towards Dr Soma Roy, honourable Principal
ot our well reputed institute Serampore Girls College; for her valuable permission for this
program to be arranged. Dr. Madhusree Halder Irom Deptt. Of Botany, Dr. Ipsita Chakroborty
and Madhustee Mal form Dept. Of Chemistiy and Dr. Ananya Ali from Dept. Of Zoology
worked harmoniously to arrange and assemble all the works regarding this program to take
place. Generous, valuable and lively helps (fom Tanu di as lab attendant will be always
remembered as that became pivotal to the path of this journey.

Students and thewr parents took part enthusiastically and we the faculty members one by one
discussed the till then performances of students in class tests. Also, we tried to find out how
could the mstitute and faculties help students who have not done too well in class tests. Most of
the parents and students were agreeing that the low achievements were mostly due to their
insincerities and promised to score better in exams in coming days for sure. At mostly all the
parents were quite happy by departments teaching methods and not complained anything severe

that can be reported.

All the member of Department of Biological Scicnces will surely concentrate to improve farther
and are hopeful that in coming days any problem. if come, will surely be sorted out as much as

possible to upgrade the teaching learning process for the students.
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Teachers’ Signature



Photos from the event
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